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Response from Kate Charlton, Part time worker at Styles Bar, Ormskirk on 5 June

2013
Murray, Michaela

From: Kate [charltonkate@ymail.com]

Sent: 05 June 2013 20:35

To: Jordan, Samantha

Subject: My objection to the proposed EMRO

I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed EMRO for Ormskirk town
centre. I live locally and have a part time job at Styles Bar. If this proposal goes
through this would seriously affect my working hours and it could even result in me
loosing my job. I have worked at Styles for approximately 18 months and I can
honestly say that I have never witnessed any major incidents of violence or damage.
I believe that it would be unnecessary and it would affect other businesses around
Ormskirk such as takeaway places and restaurants. I am more than certain that it
will distract people coming to Ormskirk and overall could have devastating effects
on the local economy. Many of my friends and people I know feel the same as me,
and would not bother coming out into Ormskirk on a night out if it was to close at
12. I sincerely believe that the proposal will have a huge negative impact on
businesses and people who work and live in Ormskirk.
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